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Welcome to summer, tennis, strawberries, pimms and sewing in  
between! 
 
We had a very interesting June Meeting with Wendy Dolan— Paint 
Stitch and Layer—   Wendy   showed us a number of   examples of   
machine embroidery and many creative stitches and fabric painting.   
So many ideas! 
 
We also welcomed three visitors to the meeting. 
 
We had a very successful Bookham Village Day and thank you to 
those Members who helped and came to see us.  The stage looked 
amazing and the Whale Quilt was very much admired.  Thank you 
to everyone who helped  make the quilt and put it together. 
 
We made £97 on the Sales Table and the quilt raffle made £154 
which was presented to the Bookham Community Association. 
 
I hope those of you who managed to get to the Sandown Exhibition  
enjoyed the day and added to your stash! 
 

MVQ at Bookham 
village Day 

Examples of Wendy Dolan's work 



Dates for your diary 
 

Patchwork Cabin Fabric Fayre 
Saturday 20 July 2019 

10 am to 4 pm 
At the Old Barn Hall 

Great Bookham 
 

Admission £4  
in support of the Princess Alice Hospice, Esher 

 
*********** 

 

Festival of Quilts 
 

Thursday 1 August—Sunday 4 August 
National Exhibition Centre Birmingham 

  
************ 

 
Summer Garden Party Thursday 8 August 2019 

(Kindly hosted by Gill Penn) 
 

Time 12.30pm 
 

************* 
 

MVQ Workshop with Gail Lawther 
Doodle-birds 

 
Friday 4 October 2019 10.30am—4.30 pm 

West Horsley Village Hall 
£25 MVQ/Guild Members—£35 non-Members 

 
 
 

 
MVQ WORKSHOP WITH GAIL LAWTHER 

 
Friday 4 October 2019 10.30am– 4.30pm 

West Horsley Village Hall 
£25 MVQ/Guild Members—£35 non-Members 

 
 
Our workshop in October with Gail Lawther  is  titled Doodle-birds.  This will be a fascinating and  
interesting  workshop so please sign up!  The workshop will be held at West Horsley Village Hall 
and there is plenty of parking.  The cost of the workshop is £25 for MVQ Members and Quilters 
Guild Members and £35 for non members.  There will be a £10  deposit.  There will be more details 
nearer the time regarding “what to bring” etc.   

Dorking Coach to NEC 
 

Dorking Quilters still have a few spaces 
available on the coach going to the NEC 
in Birmingham. If you are interested 
please contact: 
 

Patricia Keating :  
Patricia_keating@btinternet.com 

Summer Garden Party 
Thursday 8 August 

 
Summer Lunch at Gill 
Penn’s—Please sign up if 
you are able to come and 
don’t forget to bring plates, 
cutlery and glasses, etc 
and a seat!  There will be 
more information at the 
July Meeting regarding 
food, etc.    We will be having a Raffle at the 
lunch so could those attending the lunch 
please bring a raffle prize.  We  look forward 
to seeing  you at Gill’s. 

Please note that in your Programme it 
states that the Summer Garden Party is 

on 1 August.  The Summer Garden 
Party is on Thursday 8 August—

apologies for the error! 
 

There will be NO Newsletter in August 


